

School Newsletter

Monday 7th October 2019



Star Celebrations

The following children were recognised in our celebration assembly on Monday for their learning, attitudes and demonstration of our values and ethos. Well done!

Lulu, Xanthe, Matilda, Amelie, Freddy, Eddie, Archie, Sophia, Eben, Phoebe, Mr Cracknell and Mr Glover

Class Attendance

Well done Starfish class for the highest attendance last week with 97.2%.



Everyone is welcome to join us for a Harvest Assembly on Thursday at either 9am or 2.45pm.

We will be collecting food donations for the local Lyme Regis Food Bank.

Please bring donations with you on Thursday.

95.2%

Whole school attendance last week:

Government expectation: 96%

Persistent absentee: below 90%



We are going to start phasing out Parentmail. Please can parents keep an open eye for an invitation from SIMSPAY. Depending on your filters this could find its way to your spam folder.

By following the step by step instructions you will be asked to activate your personal account with a code assigned uniquely to you.

This 'app' is going to transform how we communicate with parents and make it much easier for you as parents to make online payments.

Parentmail will no longer be use from January 2020



Parent Governor Nominations are now open Please hand your nomination into the office by Friday 11th 3.30pm if interested. You are encouraged to meet with the Heat Teacher, Chair of Governor's or the Clerk to find out further information.



Madam Sturtridge runs a French Club on Tuesdays after school until 4pm. She still has a few places left. If you would like your child to attend please let us know in the school office. She asks for £3.50 per session.



Reminder to parents. The school car park is reserved for staff and visitors to the school only. Blue badge holders are welcome to use the car park when they display their blue badge in the car window. Parents may not use the car park for drop off or picking up their children.

Choose to be positive



It is competition time....



Can you correctly guess the circumference of the Pumpkin?

The pumpkin's circumference has been measured by Mrs Cornish and Mrs Dare (our maths co-ordinator). Entry forms are in the school foyer, please fill in your name, guess, and 50p entry fee for a chance to win.

Final date for entries 9.30am Friday 25th October

We are still looking for **Parent Helpers** on a Monday afternoon to help escort Shark's class swimming. Please let the office know if you have a spare Monday afternoon to ensure we can safely get the children to their swimming lesson.

Thank you to parents who have already committed their time.

Turtles Class are looking for parent volunteers for Beach Club this Wednesday. Please let the class teacher or Melanie Harvey know if you can help.

Key Dates

Wednesday 9th Oct - Turtles beach school

Thursday 10th Oct - Harvest Assembly 9am and 2.45 all welcome

Tuesday 15th Oct - Seahorses beach school

Friday 18th Oct - Y6 maths visit to Woodroffe School

Tuesday 22nd Oct Parent consultation: How your child

Thursday 24th Oct has settled into their new class

Monday 28th Oct - Half Term

Friday 20th Dec - End of Term

Tuesday 7th January - Start of spring term